
Sponsored by the PTA

Please join us for the kindergarten bus orientation and playdate at

Edna Louise Spear Elementary School!

Thursday, August 29, 2024
9:00 A.M.

● Bus drivers will begin a practice bus run at 8:30 A.M. Buses will stop at each bus stop
and pick up your child and one adult.

● Children will ride the bus and meet their classmates on the playground.
● Buses will depart from the elementary school by 10:00 A.M.
● If you will not be utilizing the bus, you are welcome to park along the east side of

Scraggy Hill Road at approximately 9:00 A.M.

The drivers who pick up your children will be their bus driver for the school year.
If the bus has not picked up your child by 9:00 A.M. on August 29th, please call our

transportation department at 631-791-4261.


